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		Upcoming Ribbon Cutting Ceremonies and EV committee Meeting

		

		Douglas Ingram, Friday, August 26, 2016 - 09:06:13

		

		Please join the Land-of-Sky Regional Council's Clean Vehicles Coalition Electric Vehicle Committee on September 9th for two DC

Fast Charger ribbon cutting ceremonies and a committee meeting.

11:30am  � DC Fast Charger Ribbon Cutting at the Asheville Outlets (at the 2 new DCFCs installed by Brightfield TS in back of mall).

12:30pm  � DC Fast Charger Ribbon Cutting at the Biltmore Park Town Square (at the DCFC installed by BTS across the street from

the Hilton Hotel in the small parking lot).

1:00-3:00 pm  � LOS Clean Vehicles Coalition EV Committee Meeting in the Hilton Hotel. All interested are invited!
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